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Southgate Elementary IB PYP World School 
 

Upcoming  

Events 

 March 2 

2hr Late Arrival  

(@10:00 am) 

March 3 

2hr Early Dismissal 

(@ 12:25 pm) 

March 29 

2hr Early Dismissal 

(@12:25 pm) Unity Day 

March 30 & 31 

2hr Early Dismissal 

(@12:25 pm) 

April 3-7, 10 

Schools Closed for 

Easter/Spring Break 

April 21 

Schools Closed 

Eid al-Fitr 

May 25,26 

School Closed for 

ECI, PreK and Kindergarten  

ONLY – Conferences 

May 29 

School &Central Offices Closed 

Memorial Day 

June 15,16 

2hr Early Dismissal 

(@ 12:25pm) 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are grateful for the opportunity to meet with parents 

on March 2nd and 3rd.  Although the staff of Southgate 

Elementary invited families to meet during these days, we 

routinely engage families throughout the year.  Please be 

sure to use your Parent Portal account to check interim 

reports and monitor your student’s progress throughout 

the year.   Please feel free to contact our staff any time 

you have a concern.   

 

 

They say that March comes in like a lion and goes out like 

a lamb.  I sure hope so.  During the month of March, we 

will engage our 5th graders in the Maryland Integrated 

Science Assessment (MISA) on March 6th, 7th, 8th, and 9th.  

Students will need their Chromebooks for this assessment.  

Please help remind students to charge their device and 

bring it to school each day.   

 

We invite you to join us for PTA Lucky Bingo on March 16 

at 6:00pm. This event will include bingo games, raffles, 

door prizes, and snacks!  

 

March 2023                       Mr. Greubel, Principal 

Ms. Tuscano, Assistant Principal          

Joke of the Month 
 

Why was the music 

teacher not able 

to open his 

classroom? 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joke of the Month Answer 

 

Because his keys were on 

the piano 

When sending emails or Class 

Dojo messages regarding 

changes in dismissal procedures 

for your child, please cc 
Jmclaren@aacps.org or 

hargubright@aacps.org.  

 

If your child/children’s teacher is 

absent for the day, the time 

sensitive information may not be 

shared with your student.   

 

If you have any questions, 

please reach out. 
 

mailto:Jmclaren@aacps.org
mailto:hargubright@aacps.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you have not already signed up for a Parent 

Portal account, please reach out to the school 

office. We can provide you with your Access 

ID/Password.  We would love to see all our parents 

take advantage of accessing this information.   

 
 

Mark your Calendars! Time 

changes on March 12th.  We 

spring 1 hour forward!  

https://www.aacps.org/Page/1325


 

 

 

 

Should you need to contact Southgate’s Health Room or Nurse, please call 410-582-4907. 

 

Title 1 News 

 
We are in the middle of the school year but not too late to view our Title I 
Plan and give input!   Please review our Title I Plan here and provide 
feedback using the link below. 
 
https://forms.gle/DgamJSjtDbKMCTWi9  

 

 

Home School Compact 

 
Our Home School Compact is an agreement between our school, parents and 
students.  It outlines how family members; Southgate school staff and students share 
responsibility for a successful school year.   It can be viewed and 
completed here.  Please take a minute to read it with your child. Our goal is to have 
each family sign and return it!   

 
 

Parent Feedback Wanted! 

 
We are beginning to plan for the 2023-2024 school year.  We would love your input to 
give us a parent perspective as we plan for what the Title I program will look like next 
year.  Click here to do this!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F17jVe2KXMYp6mhbXU3CU-PoiqgLmYjLFmY_vS8idDnRA%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C01%7CHARGUBRIGHT%40AACPS.org%7Cd97e9efe48b6472a883508db15abee08%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C638127600899974090%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=EDFwFkbQGEfgJi3RUKX%2B%2F18x0bIubrIA%2FQnbVsA448M%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FDgamJSjtDbKMCTWi9&data=05%7C01%7CHARGUBRIGHT%40AACPS.org%7Cd97e9efe48b6472a883508db15abee08%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C638127600899974090%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bvPVg98kZ9j7AHiv3T8i0MTL6XwqOdQoYgn%2FCAGOTos%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2Fu6BerhSrsN7vd99SA&data=05%7C01%7CHARGUBRIGHT%40AACPS.org%7Cd97e9efe48b6472a883508db15abee08%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C638127600899974090%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LaTren5vui4LNBpKez0Pz4O%2FKbCqNMQp6DAdk37imIM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FgMdM3vduJmwkQW1d8&data=05%7C01%7CHARGUBRIGHT%40AACPS.org%7Cd97e9efe48b6472a883508db15abee08%7Cb7d27e93356b4ad88a7089c35df207c0%7C0%7C0%7C638127600899974090%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=o%2FvyzxOYYLNjUMdAP4AnaPSEyjexpsgNbGpZLzaGj9s%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 
 


